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Please
accept our apologizes for the broken links in the previous copy of this
announcement of the
 TAACCCT Learning Network's Call for Presentation Proposals.  The corrected announcement is below.

The TAACCCT Learning Network Issues
Call for Presentation Proposals

We
are pleased to share an important announcement from Jobs for the Future
and the Department of
 Labor. The TAACCCT Learning Network has issued a call for proposals for the upcoming 2016
 TAACCCT Convening. US Department of Labor and the TAACCCT Learning Network technical

assistance providers will be hosting this TAACCCT convening in early 2016. Presentation proposals
 should either highlight innovations in a particular industry or one of the SGA core elements. Strategies
 that emphasize scaling and sustainability are especially encouraged.  Presentation proposals are
 being accepted until December 4, 2015, read the Call for Presentation Proposals for more details. If you
 have any questions, about this call for proposals please contact Erica Acevedo at Jobs for the Future.
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mailto:eacevedo@jff.org
http://occrl.illinois.edu/projects/transformative_change/

	illinois.edu
	Corrected - TAACCCT Learning Networks Call for Presentation Proposals


